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 Product / Process Change Notification 
Issue Date: November, 2023 

Quantinuum H-Series Product Change Notification 
 

Title of Change: H1-2 QPU and Emulator Access Removal from 
UMUI  

Date of Change: November 2023 

Contact Information: QCSupport@quantinuum.com 
 

Products Impacted: H1-2 Quantum Computer and Emulator 

Changes to Product Data Sheet: NO ☐    YES ☒ 

Changes to Subscription Contract: NO ☒    YES ☐ 

Changes to Interface: All ☒    Quantinuum API ☐   Microsoft ☐ 

Description and Purpose: The purpose of this notification is to: 
1) Notify customers that the H1-2 Quantum 

Computer and Emulator will be permanently 
unavailable to Quantinuum subscribers.  

 
See additional information below for more details. 

Reason / Motivation for Change: H1-2 Quantum Computer is being removed from 
subscription plan access 

Action Required by Customers: Ensure future circuits are submitted to the H1-1 or 
H2-1 quantum computers and emulator targets for 
successful circuit execution 

 
 
Additional Information: 
 

1) Notification that H1-2 and H1-2E targets will no longer be available. 
 
Effective November 2023, the H1-2 and H1-2E targets will be removed from the user portal access 
and will no longer be available for circuit execution. The H1-2 quantum computer and emulator 
are being transitioned to private access. H1-1 and H2-1 Quantum computer and emulators will 
continue to be available to users for job execution.  
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